
 
 
 
 
 

 
A positive future for social housing in London 

The London Tenants’ Manifesto 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Join us for the launch! 
 

When? Tuesday 19th January, 2pm to 3.30pm 
Where? Online, via conferencing app Zoom 
 
The time is ripe for a tenant-led vision for a positive future for social 
housing. Join us at 2pm on Tuesday 19th January, as we celebrate the 
launch of The London Tenants’ Manifesto. This will be an online event, 
and a chance to get an overview of the document, the context behind 
it and the way forward. 
 
Spaces will be limited. Email info@londontenants.org with your name  
and the name of your tenants’ group or organisation to book. 
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